Parent Notification Regarding “Highly Qualified” Status of Teacher

August 23, 2021

Dear Parent:

The federal No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 (NCLB) requires all schools to notify parents or
guardians after a class has been taught for four consecutive weeks by a teacher who is not
considered “highly qualified” for that specific subject area. While there are a variety of ways in
which a teacher can demonstrate that he or she is “highly qualified” in a given subject, the
requirement is considerably more difficult to meet for a teacher who is responsible for teaching
several core subject areas. Special education teachers and bilingual education teachers in
particular are affected by this requirement.

The purpose of this letter is to notify you as required that your child’s classroom teacher is
currently considered “highly qualified” under NCLB in one or more subjects being taught to your
son or daughter.

If you have any concerns regarding this information, you have a right as a parent to review the
qualifications of your child’s teachers. Please contact Kelle Bunch, superintendent, at
217-645-3481 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Dr. Kelle Bunch

Superintendent

Steven’s Amendment — Disclosure of Federal Participation

The projects or programs funded in whole or in part with Federal grant money must credit the Federal Government for the Federal
government'’s portion of the financial support. This citation informs the public that the use of Federal dollars in Liberty Community

Unit #2 District meets the Stevens Amendment requirement. Staff development opportunities, resource purchases and personnel

have been funded in whole or in part with Federal entitlement dollars.



